
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We have had a case of Coronavirus within one of our families, this information has been 

passed to us by the parent.  

However, it is not one of our pupils.  

The family concerned is following Public Health England advice. We are also following 

official advice by ensuring we are vigilant in continuing to follow the system of hand 

washing, and reinforcing other general hygiene measures, across school.  

We have currently been advised to send home any pupils who may show the signs of 

illness linked to the Coronavirus.  

However, we are not being advised to close the school as a result of this diagnosis. 

  

We send our very best wishes to the family concerned at this challenging time. We will 

continue to communicate with you as a community as and when we have further advice 

or information.  

Could I just ask you at this time not to rely on social media as a source of information 

in relation to the school but use school communications only. 

 

We will be providing further instructions later about adults entry into the school at all 

times of the day. 

  

The latest official public health information and advice can be found through the 

following link: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Head Teacher      

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

